
WEEK OF OUTRAGE - Wednesday, Dec. 10th

High School and College Walkouts & Die-Ins
Police murder must stop! NO business as usual!
Justice for Michael Brown, Eric Garner, Tamir Rice, Ezell 
Ford, Omar Abrego and all victims of murdering cops!

Wednesday, Dec. 10th, disrupt business as usual!
Three things you can do:

1) Mike Brown had his hands in the air when he was shot and 
killed.  Organize people in your classes to put their hands in the air 
all at the same time during class, take pictures of yourselves doing 
this and post on Instagram, Facebook, etc. with #weekofoutrage.

2) Mike Brown’s body was left on the sidewalk for 4 ½ hours. At 
lunchtime, do a “die-in,” get together with other students to all lie 
down in the lunch area together for 4 ½ minutes.  Or “die-in” at 
administration or police buildings or offices at your school.  If you 
have chalk, have some people do chalk outlines of the bodies.

3) Walk out of school and march to other schools to call on them to 
join you.  Make signs to carry so everyone knows why you are 
marching.

“Business as usual” means you could be the next Black or brown kid 
shot down by police.  “Business as usual” means killer cops get paid 
vacations, while the precious lives they’ve stolen are called “thugs.”
“Business as usual” means mothers’ tears, means the kind of pain that 
cuts way down deep and never goes away.

Since the announcement that the murderer of Mike Brown walked free, 
thousands and thousands of people are disrupting “business as usual.”
They are taking to the streets, blocking traffic, blocking freeways and 
bridges, walking out of school and work, refusing to swallow and choke 
on their pain this time.  Those standing up so boldly and bravely are 
changing the direction of history!  They are refusing to play by the rules 
when the rules of the system say: stay calm while we kill you.  All of us 
are capable of this kind of courage.

And now, the cops who choked Eric Garner to death in New York are 
ALSO walking free! This has to stop!  What kind of world do you want 
to live in?  What kind of person do you want to be?  Do you want to 
accept and go along with what they are doing to us?  Or do you want to 
stand up and change the world?

Whatever you do: don’t keep it a secret!  Take pictures, post them 
on social media and send them to revolution.reports@yahoo.com. 
#WeekOfOutrage  #ShutItDownLA #ICantBreathe #LA2NYC

On Friday, December 12, join the Whistle Day to Stop Police 
Brutality and Murder. Meet at 65th & Broadway at 4 PM or find us 
walking through South Central at #BlowTheWhistle.

Be creative.  Be courageous.

Contact Los Angeles Revolution Club at revclub_la@yahoo.com.
www.revcom.us


